From: I

Sent: 09 February 2011 16:25

To:

Cc Barry Colford

Subject: FETA Proposed Budget 2011/12

Attachments: FETA BUDGET 2011-13 - TRANSPORT SCOTLAND.doc
Hi Lesley

Please find attached a revised budget 2011/12 for consideration. The budget has changed slightly from the draft
submitted in January. This budget will be submitted to the Authority for approval at it's meeting on Friday 25th
February, so if there are any issues that require further discussion or clarification please let me know at the first
available opportunity. Any potential amendments to the budget paper would require to be with the Clerk for the
Authority by Wednesday 16th February. Should the budget be agreeable, | would intend to provide an indicative
spend profile per the timetable set out in Schedule 2 Payment of Grant.

Regards
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This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or organisation to whom they are
addressed.

If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its
contents to any other person.

The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be liable for any losses incurred by
the recipient.
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This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus
service supplied by Cable&Wireless Worldwide in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate
Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisation’s IT Helpdesk.
Communications via the GS1 may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.
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This email has been received from an external party and

has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.
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